

Hi Tintern,

From the moment a child steps onto the big red bus to the day they graduate from our programs, something remarkable unfolds; they grow in courage, confidence, and hope. That growth is made possible by generous friends like you.

In our latest **CityKidz Newsletter**, we're excited to share the heartfelt journeys of **Ronnie** and **Dalton**. Two young men who began with CityKidz as KinderKidz and are now stepping into leadership and purpose. Their stories are powerful proof of how love, consistency, and community can shape a child's future.

- Ronnie found confidence and now gives back as a Junior Leader.
- **Dalton** graduated as Valedictorian and is now pursuing his dreams.

Their stories reflect your impact. Read our Newsletter: Click Here

Read our Newsletter

Thank you for being a part of our Community of Hope. Together, we're building resilience and inspiring big dreams.

Sincerely,

Lisa Kostopoulos

Supporter Engagement Specialist

T: (289) 904-1865

P.S. Your monthly support helps open the door for children and youth to access CityKidz programs all year long. If you've never had the chance to visit, join us for a tour this fall to see the impact of your generosity in action.

We are grateful to our Premier Supporters and Corporate Partners for their ongoing investment in our city, our mission and, most importantly, our kids!









BRANTHAVEN































Copyright © 2025 | CityKidz | All rights reserved. CityKidz | 601 Burlington St. E. | Hamilton, ON L8L 4J5







